You are cordially invited
to attend the

Official Opening

of the

BC Festival of the Arts
Headquarters

10120-100th Street, Fort St. John
(formerly the Forty Niner Restaurant).

Wednesday, February 7th, 2001

Ribbon cutting ceremony at 4:00 p.m.
Wine and cheese social to follow

4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

We gratefully acknowiedge the support of the Province of British Columbia, through the

Ministry of Small Business, Tourism and Culture; the City of Fort St John;
and our many corporate and private SpONSOIS.
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